
 
 
 
 
Jann/Matt, 
  
I learned today that a bill to increase court fees was introduced yesterday in the 
House.  The bill was developed using the recommendations from the ACCG 
study group.  The difference, however, from the study recommendations is that 
the legislators opted to adjust the fees using inflation, instead of 
recommendations that were made based on fees charged for comparable 
services in other states. 
  
http://www.legis.state.ga.us/legis/2009_10/fulltext/hb1328.htm 
  
Please pass this information on to the Engage Gwinnett members.  As always, 
I'm glad to answer questions and will keep you updated on the progress of the 
bill. 
  
Thanks. 
  
Susan G. Lee 
Department of Transportation 
Gwinnett County Board of Commissioners 
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